

July 23, 2012

Pat VanValer VanValer Heating, Cooling & Plumbing PO Box 1125 Greenwood, IN 46142

## Dear Pat:

Thank you for being an active participant in the 2012 Johnson County 4-H & Agricultural Fair and for proudly displaying your ribbon to show your membership with the Franklin Chamber of Commerce! (And for withstanding the heat! ③)

As a 10 year 4-Her, I am an advocate for the Johnson County Fair and the 4-H program and all it has to offer. By having a fair booth, you are showing your support for an outstanding event in our community, and your business will benefit greatly from this.

I want to thank you for your membership with the Franklin Chamber and for displaying your ribbon during the week of the fair. I wish you great success throughout the remainder of the year, and please let me know how the Franklin Chamber can better serve you, our member!

Sincerely.

Tricia E. Bechman Executive Director